
 

Friday 9th October 2020 

Your children continue to be a delight to work 

with. As they have been working so hard I feel 

that they are due a little treat at the end of 

what has been a long half term. 

I would like to invite them all to enter our 

annual pumpkin carving competition on the last 

day of term. There will be a £1 per pumpkin 

entrance fee and 2 prizes per class – a family 

Halloween hamper and a family pack of Haribo. 

 As times are so difficult and the children will 

not be able to go from door to door trick or 

treating, I thought we could ask you to put 

your pumpkins in your front window when they 

come home and the children could do a 

pumpkin trail (a sheet will be sent home to 

record findings) you can then reward your 

child/children for every pumpkin found around 

the village.  

Dear Parents/Carers 

Remote Learning 
Last week the Government made it a legal 

requirement that children self- isolating should 

follow their usual school day whilst at home. 

We are in the process of drawing up a remote 

learning plan to support every child’s continued 

learning should they need to isolate. We will 

also consider how work can be submitted and 

marked, as well as how individual support can be 

offered when children get stuck (they all do at 

times).  

I will put a suggested daily timetable/s up on 

eSchools and the school website as soon as it is 

possible and teachers will be in touch if remote 

learning becomes a reality.  

Start Times and Entrances  

Thank you so much for being so obliging in using 

the designated entrances at designated times. 

Please keep this up as we approach half term 

and darker mornings and nights creep in.  
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  PE Kits 
Thank you for sending your children to school 

equipped for PE on the appropriate days. As the 

weather has turned and the field is quite 

slippery. I have asked staff to allow children not 

wearing appropriate PE kits to stay and work 

with the class TA in their classrooms. They will 

be much safer this way. 

Our P.E. Timetable is: 

Reception -  Fridays 

Year 1  - Monday & Wednesday 

Year 2  - Tuesday & Friday 

Year 3  - Monday & Thursday 

Year 4  - Monday & Thursday 

Year 5  - Wednesday & Friday 

Year 6  - Monday & Wednesday 
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Attendance Reward 
 
This week we have 2 winners for our attendance 
award!  
Both classes have an amazing 100% attendance 
for last week! 
 
A big well done to both Mrs Moore’s Reception 
class and Mrs Walkers Year 5 class for their 
amazing attendance! 
 
Enjoy your extra playtime! 
 

 

 

. 

This week’s award is for those children who shown exceptional Scientific knowledge and 

understanding. They all deserve a pat on the back for working so hard. Nursery and Reception 

have a different focus. 

Nursery: Chase – being friendly towards his peers, Freya – much more confident, Bella – 

drawing some fantastic pictures. 

Reception: Teddi Templeman – great work in school and at home, Olliver Moutrey – great Read 

Write Inc, Kenny Parkin – trying hard with handwriting 

Year 1: Finley, Rose, Musa 

Year 2: Jack, Bradley, Joshua 

 

Year 3: Ava, Sasha, Jayden  

Year 4: Phoebe, Rowan, Theo 

Year 5: Shae, Thomas, Olivia 

Year 6: Imogen Greig, Liam Mann, Brooke Langley 

 

 

Best of the best awards: 

You have the potential to 
make beautiful things. 

Yes, you! 

Have a lovely weekend. Mrs Lawson 
 


